
From: registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2021 5:37:52 PM

From: carolmcc carolmcc > 
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 1:47 PM
To: ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca <PublicInformation@oeb.ca>
Subject: Eliminating Hydro One Seasonal Rate EB2020-0246 Account#200104938106
 

To Whom It May Concern:

In the middle of a horrendous Pandemic I am very saddened that Hydro One would send out
letters regarding the elimination of Seasonal Rate Class (EB2020-0246).

I am a Senior who is 85years of age on a fixed income and stay at my cottage in
Lakefield,Ontario for three months of the year as it is not winterized. My cottage has been in
my family for 60 years but with hydro increases over the years it is a great expense for me and
now a proposed Seasonal rate increase.  The delivery charge for 9 months when I am not in
residence is very high and now to add to my burden after all these years you propose this
change.

I do not understand why after all these years and after all the increases in our hydro bills that
you would change and especially when I am only there for 3 months but continue to pay large
delivery charges for 9 months every year.  It is my highest expense.

I am very troubled  with this unfair change and very much against this proposal...

Sincerely,

Carol McCanse
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